
NOTICE 
TOWN OF SPRINGVALE 

OPEN BOOK 
 

Pursuant to Sec. 70.45 of Wis. Statutes, the Town of Springvale assessment roll for the Year 2024 
assessment will be open for examination on Monday, May 20 from 3:00 – 5:00 PM at the Town 
Hall, N6195 Raddatz Road, Cambria, WI. 
 
Questions about the assessment, how to file an objection, and Board of Review procedures under 
Wisconsin Law can be discussed with the assessor (Frank Assessment Services, 920-484-5042) at 
Open Book. 
 
Dated this 9th day of May, 2024 
Town of Springvale 
Becky Gutzman, Clerk 


